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WATER SAFETY
In last week’s blog I updated you about a series of safety assemblies students had taken part in, including that of water safety.  Below are some key reminders 

regarding being safe in water.  Wakefield Safeguarding Children Partnership have important messages on this website.

Our thoughts go out to family and friends involved in the recent tragedy.

Page 2

https://www.wakefieldscp.org.uk/urgent-warning-stay-safe-stay-out-of-open-water-this-bank-holiday-weekend/

